
    
 

April 21, 2022 

For more information on this major construction project: 

Visit winnipeg.ca/publicworks or call 311 
[22-R-05]  [885-2021] 

CITY OF WINNIPEG PRE-CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 
TO: Residents  
 
RE: 2022 Local Street Renewal Project – Canora Street – Preston Avenue to Westminster Avenue 

 

Please be advised the above project is scheduled to begin in Summer 2022. 

Construction start: Summer 2022 
Duration:  6 weeks  

Work will include sidewalk renewal, utility and underground infrastructure repairs and adjustments, reconstruction 
of the street with concrete curb and asphalt pavement.  

Anyone with accessibility needs, moving requirements, planned special events, any underground appurtenances, 
such as sprinkler systems, lighting cables, etc. within 6 metres (20 feet) of the street curb line or any other 
questions are asked to contact Richard Hawkins from WSP Canada Inc. at (204) 477-7608, during regular 
working hours or by email at Richard.Hawkins@wsp.com.  

You will receive another letter approximately one week prior to construction with more information about timing 
and access.  

 
Sincerely, 
WSP Canada Inc. 
 
 
 
Cc: Cindy Gilroy, Councillor – Daniel McIntyre Ward 
 Jason Doerksen, C.E.T. – Public Works Department, City of Winnipeg 
 D. Mikulik – Customer Services Division, Public Works Department, City of Winnipeg 
 311, City of Winnipeg 
 J. Dooley – City of Winnipeg, Director’s Office, Public Works Department 

PWD-EngineeringAdmin@winnipeg.ca 
 

 


